

# Dates to remember Autumn term 2 (2023)



<u>Date</u>	<u>Event</u>
Monday 13th November	Anti-bullying week
Tuesday 14th November	Year 1 walk to Darlaston Library
Wednesday 15th November	Year 2 walk to Darlaston Library
Thursday 16th November	Year 3 walk to Darlaston Library
Friday 17th November	Children in Need, non-uniform £1 donation—wear spots!
Monday 20th November	Road safety week
	Book fayre—sales start straight after school in the main hall (card
	payments only)
	Flu Vaccination (for those who have consented)
Tuesday 21st November	Year 1 visit to art gallery
	Ages of Early Man theatre production (in school) Year 3
	Book fayre—sales start straight after school in the main hall (care
	payments only)
Wednesday 22nd November	Reception Meet the Teacher starting from 3.30 pm—please book a appointment through the office.
	Book fayre—sales start straight after school in the main hall (care
	payments only)
Tuesday 28th November	Year 4 walk to Darlaston Library
Wednesday 29th November	Year 5 walk to Darlaston Library
Thursday 30th November	Year 6 walk to Darlaston Library
Wednesday 6th December	Year 2 theatre production (in school)
Thursday 7th December	Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas dinner
Friday 15th December	Reception Nativity—more details to follow
Thursday 21st December	Christmas party day (more details to follow). Last day for Nurser
Friday 22nd December	Last day of term. Nursery closed.

#### Salisbury Primary School - Autumn 2 (2023) Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for attending parents' evening, just before half term. It was really good to see so many of you attend. Hope you found the discussions with your child's teacher, helpful in terms of learning about how your child has settled into their year group/class. Your continued support remains crucial in ensuring your child works on any areas that may have been identified for them to work on.

Parents of children in Reception are invited to come along on Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> November, to meet with the class teachers to discuss their child's progress. Please ensure you let the office staff know if you are going to attend.

The lead up to Christmas becomes a very busy time with lots happening at school – please, take a look at what we have planned for the children!

I would like to let you know that we have updated our school website and the new one can be accessed from this week.

May I remind you all to make sure we have up to date contact details and if anything changes, then we are notified as soon as possible.

#### **Attendance and Punctuality**

We monitor attendance and punctuality rates closely across the school and would urge everyone to be aware of the importance of both. When children arrive late in the morning they miss crucial learning/consolidation of skills time – please ensure children arrive on time. We allow a window of 10 minutes which should give everyone plenty of time if they are dropping off children in different year groups.

#### **Anti-bullying Week**

Next week (WB - 13<sup>th</sup> November) focuses on raising awareness of the difficulties that arise for children around bullying. Whilst we address this through our PSHE curriculum throughout the year, next week the children will undertake some additional activities.

#### **Road Safety Week**

Each year, around this time of the year, we work with 'A Stars' to highlight the importance of keeping safe when travelling to and from school. It is a programme of activities that we as a school participate in, to get the important message across to all our children. We have a number of Year 6 pupils who walk home by themselves so this is really important especially now with the dark nights approaching.

Other events to note.....

## Friday 17<sup>th</sup> November 2023

Non-uniform day (wear spots!) Please donate £1.

We are also selling small items in school to raise funds for

Children in Need





### Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> December

Non-uniform Jolly jumper for a
£1 donation to raise funds for
Birmingham Children's Hospital
And
Christmas Dinner Day!

School closes Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> December and re-opens to all pupils on Monday 8<sup>th</sup> January 2024